On August 15, 2023 the Coahoma City Council met in regular session at City Hall
@ 6:30 pm.

Members present: Mayor Jay Holt, Chris Mulkey, David Alaman, Eric Barber, and
Sarah Willborn.

Guest present: Mitchel Patel, Albert Franco, Ray, Kelly and McKinley Seales.
Prayer: David Alaman Pledges: All

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by David Alaman to approve the
previous minutes. Motion carried 4-0.

Water supply to Vikki Rd. was discussed. There will not be enough water pressure
during peak times to supply to this area at this time. We will be applying for a
grant to help with this in the near future.

Lead and copper rule was discussed. Council asked Ray to get several bids from
contracting companies for the next meeting.

Future agenda items: Homes in the commercial district zoning ordinance, dog
problem and pot hole bids.

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by David Alaman to approve the
proposed rate of 0.311520 (VAR rate). Current rate is 0.030555. Motion carried 4-
0.

Motion was made by David Alaman and seconded by Chris Mulkey to approve the
Howard County Tax Assessor Collector Budget. Motion carried 4-0.

Kelly Seales gave an update on the CDC. Election for board members was held,
murals will be postponed until spring, ADA swing came in, picnic table are here
and set up. Atlas gym came to a meeting to see about getting some help and was
told to bring in proposals.

Winterizing the splash pad was discussed. Opening and closing is will cost around
$4800.00 for each one. Spash pad will be closed on October 1, 2023. Ray will
contact company to see what the process will be.



Meeting date will be changed to the third Tuesday of the month @ 6:30 pm
during football season. Motion was made by Chris Mulkey and seconded by Sarah
Willborn. Motion carried 4-0.

Company who put in the grass at splash pad will come in slope and replace grass.
Ray Seales reported that a man would like for the City to remove a tree at the

cemetery, council said that the tree needs to stay.

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to approve the
current bills. Motion carried 4-0.

Motion was made by Eric Barber and seconded by Sarah Willborn to adjourn at
7:50 pm. Motion carried 4-0.
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